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Don’t forget the KSA Cake Sale returns next week! 
 
Next week, Friday 10th May, the KSA will be running their Summer term cake sale. Plates for 
donations for cakes will be sent home in the children’s book bags this week. Please fill these plates 
with delicious cakes (homemade or shop bought, but no nuts please… including Cherry Bakewells).  
Please bring them into school on the morning of Friday 10th May. Then come and support us by 
heading into the playground straight after school on that same day to purchase some of the 
delicious treats on offer. We look forward to seeing you there!     
 
 
Bags to School clothes recycling opportunity.  
 
A reminder that we have another fantastic clothes recycling opportunity coming up during this 
coming summer term. The next collection will take place on Friday 28th June between 8-9am. Drop 
off zone for all donations will be based outside Heron class at the Infant school. A reminder that 
Bags to School collect a variation of items including clothes, paired shoes, handbags, hats, bags, 
scarves & ties, bras, jewellery, socks, belts, soft toys, household linen, household curtains, household 
towels and even household bedding. Please don’t send in any school uniform or 
soiled/painted/ripped or wet clothing as this cannot be collected. 
 
 
THE KSA SUMMER FAIR – Can you help? 
 
We’re so excited to once again be hosting a summer fair on Friday 21st June. In order to help make 
this event as successful as possible, we’d like to ask if any parents are able to support the set-up of 
the event on the day? Set up takes place from 9am right through to when the fair opens at 3.30pm 
and involves setting out stalls and games for the fair in the school playground. Even if you can spare 
an hour over your lunch break, every little really does help! 
 
If anyone is able to help, please reach out to us at ksaevents10@gmail.com 
 
 
We’ll be back with another update next week, but as always, follow us on Facebook and Instagram 
to stay up to date with all our latest news: 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
The KSA Team  
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